
 

 

January 15, 2020 

 

Dear Prospective Vendor.  

The Saginaw Chippewa Annual Pow wow will be held July 24-26, 2020.  

The Pow wow Committee is asking vendors to submit their vendor application at 
earliest convenience.  

Please send a copy of your Tribal Affiliation or Identification card is submitted 
with your application by June 15, 2020. 

Vendors who are approved by the pow wow committee will receive 
confirmation by phone or email.  

Approved Craft/Food vendors will be offered $50.00 off your space costs if you 
send in full payment by June 15, 2020. If you choose not to pre pay, you will be 
responsible to pay full cost upon arrival and before you are allowed to set-up.  

Any question or concerns please email powwowcommittee@sagchip.org or by 
calling 989.775.4141 

 

Chii Miigwetch,  

 

Darcy Pilar 

Powwow Committee Chairman 

Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe of Michigan 

mailto:powwowcommittee@sagchip.org

